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Rep. Callahan Supports Improved Health Care for Wisconsinites 

[Madison, WI] – Representative Calvin Callahan (R-Tomahawk) voted during today’s 

Assembly floor session to lower prescription medication costs, protect Wisconsinites with pre-

existing conditions from losing their insurance coverage, and ensure availability of vaccinators 

by allowing dentists to administer the COVID-19 and flu vaccines.  

“As the pandemic seems to be nearing a close, health care accessibility and affordability is as 

important as ever,” said Rep. Callahan. “The legislation passed today will help folks in the 35th 

Assembly District continue to recover from the effects the pandemic has had on our area.” 

Some of the legislation passed today included Senate Bill 3, Senate Bill 13, and Assembly Bill 

34. All three of these bills passed with wide bipartisan support. They now head to Governor 

Evers’ desk for his signature.  

“I’m proud to have supported this important legislation today,” stated Rep. Callahan. “I hope the 

governor will support this legislation as his Democrat colleagues did this afternoon.”  

### 

The 35th Assembly District includes all of Lincoln County and portions of Langlade, Marathon, 

Oneida, and Shawano Counties. 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/sb3
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/sb13
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/ab34
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2021/proposals/ab34

